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nCharity Begins At Home"
Reaching Out
The irritating thing about cliches and especially the one above is that, while they are

worn ragged around the edges, they still convey what's true. Let's first take a look at
Christian Charity, St. Paul says,

1 Corinthians 13. 4-7

Love is patient; love is kind and

envies no one. Love is never boastful,
nor conceited, nor rude; never selfish,
not quick to take offence. Love

keeps no score of wrongs; does not
gloat over other men's sins, but :
delights in the truth. There is nothing
love cannot face; there is no limit

to its faith, its hope, and its endurance.

Annett

Then, for "home" let's take our neighbourhood.
Near the corner of Glendonwynne

and Clendenan is Glendonwynne

House. This is a half way house

for boys 16 and 17 years old who

are serving sentences for criminal

acts. In lieu of serving time in a

detention centre, these boys have

been selected to do their time in

a more beneficial and constructive
athmosphere.

*2Ay ¥aed ubtH I

The life the boys live at Glendonwynne
House is based on a new concept
Glenlake in correctional methodology known

as "open custody". "Open custody"
l is a two edged sword: "Custody"
lets the boys know why they are
- DONWYNNE HOUSE 3 there, while trge "open" part invites
“I‘Ez 1!8' E1endon o _. them to experience and practice
S TuBEE ATOaLA tne“!cmom aT" new ways of seeing themselves.

Candidates for the programme are carefully screened and only boys whom the courts and
counsellors feel are capable of benefitting from this new approach are placed in the home
The programme is remedial, rather than punitive, and is conducted along lines combinin :
models of behavioural modification, group therapy, and family counselling. The aim of g
the home is to work with the boys and their families toward achiéving systemic change
Each facet of the boys' experiences at the house is used to present and employ workfbl.
and desirable alternatives to the options which brought them to the courts. i
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2 -'us in ways that wx]l help us be more creatwe in oun minis as

Ho )
An important element to the success of the programme 2 atiGlencona i y
the Boys to experience living in a stable, middle economic nelghbglu rz:?dl;b':l‘l‘ris Y
the house is located in High Park rather than in the usual less stable EIE 3
downtown and Parkdale.

This is where St. John's enters the picture and where we are "glven the challenglns" :
of bringing new life to an old truth: "Charity begins at home~. &0

and Adult Education Committee Mee! lng
uvx;gy heard a presentation from Morris Block, -

At the most recent meeting of the Lit ¢
of Glendonwynne Hous;

at the Crummey's on Monday Jur:: lg, O e lnaTor
Director and from Mary Brown, the Progra ’
Morris began by referriyng to the informal ties that alreadg'/ exist. The;s: i?vtotl:re ln
support by Gordon King and Brother William for the house's locatlon,i ehne e
for the project from Sheila Crummey; the professional medical relations dpthra 4%.
Dr. Jim Crummey has had with the Boys; the gift of a pool table, arPanG:h | frier
of Sidesperson, Jane Walker; and the ongoing relationship with the Boys rqugnﬁ,’ @;_g
Chairperson, Elizabeth Berg. On Monday, June 22, the house was visited b; am

and Evelyn Butler. : H

WHAT CAN WE DO 2
Be a friend and neighbour. The Boys need odd jobs to fill theu'

as a premise to establish a friendly relationship, showmg intel es in the
a rosponsxble and useful person.

or a cake would always be welcome.

Take time to go with one or two of the boys to the par
can't go because there's no one to accompany hlm.

lead us deeper into the holy commumion that binds heave and
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KEEP n‘ TOUCH OVBR THB SUMMER!

,n:

It
. de Week Summer Homewxuchanm Return S

Fun and Fellowshlp runs 12 months‘e year at St.eJohn's. Wit
upon us, moré and more of us will be spending our weekends
mid-week gatherings allow us .gmkeep in touch with the comm_w
Wednesday Evening at 7z 30='p.m. in July and August we will beJn
a different house in the parish. An informal service will be foll edi
and socializing. Friends and neighbours are also. welcome. ‘
September" let’s celebrate summer, at St.. John's. P y
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'~ A PARISH PﬂaGRlMMAGB
Holy Land Tour “

7\
~SYAAN
L
St. John's hopes to sponsor & trip to

planned by Ann Monro, Director of Monro Tours,
of Wednesday, September 23 to offer & presentation and to answer questions. Th
pt for gratuities. For each person go!

per person is $1995.00 and is all inclusive exce 3 *
- g donation of $150.00 will be returned to the church. If you are interested onl

who is, please, let Robert know. c

To whet your appetites, the itinerary is given below:

the
e Tombs of mwﬂm WO a D) B neol
| Ovemignt: Jerusalem. ~ totheCaves

1ble ¢

Galilee



BRICKS*NPMORTAR

% tefl tor the hours
Thank you, DENNIS. We are ry gra
parishioner, Dennis Richardson, in installing "EXIT" si
parish buildings. By offering his talents and time ~Denmss“ i
in retrofitting the parish buildmgs meet ‘ctfr ntl f:re Y.

route we chose to follow (volunteers pro
help to cover the cost. If things,
old chancel. (Just idding it
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SCOUTING'S YOUNGEST BROTHERS
COME
TO

ST. JOHN'S

A Beaver Colony will start at St. John's
for boys 5 - 8 years of age
on Tuesday, September 8th

at 6:00

To register call Kathy Gower 769-8183

The Scouting season has come to an end after another successful year (80 continuous years
at St. John's) The highlights of the program were:

Investing of Robert as our Chaplin

Cuboree - 13 cubpacks enjoyed a day of field-day-carnival activities

Cub-Camp A week-end of special programs at the African Lion Safari

Beaveree An Area event with attractions of interest to the junior group.
A metre-square cake and helium baloons.

Venturers held a great dance that Brother William lost sleep over.

The over all growth of St. John's is evident in the Scouting Group. Although our Bagherra,
Peter, Anne (a Brownie Leader) and Noah added to the Girl Guide population with the
birth of their daughter Joy Kastanis. In turn Sharon and Kevin Barnes (Sharon is & Brownie
Leader) added to Scouting with the birth of Stephen.

Besides learning about baby production, the Brownies had a well round year with emphasis
on nature; a bird walk; nature crafts; badge work including a group project on the Jesters
Badge; and a trip to the Art Gallery.

The Guides went on several outings and a camp. They had a group activity to earn their
Basket Makers Badge. Two girls earned their All-round Cord.

The Pathfinders, though small, run a very active program. They visited the Planetarium
and Pioneer Village. They participated in a home nursing course.

Guiding ended the season with a very successful, although WET Mother and Daughter Banquet.

I understand that the Guiding Representative requested a meeting with the Chairman
of the Property and Maintenance Committee.

ST.JOHN'S WILL
HOST LOGOS INSTITUTE
SEVEN WEEKS BEGINNING

TUESDAY OCTOBER 20

— TOPIC:
THE LOGOS INSTITUTE
anglican Diocese of Toronto Lay School "CONTEMPORARY
135 Adelaide Street East
Toronto, Ontario MSC 1L8 FAITH
-6021
416-363-602 ey

e

Spread the Word




RECEIPTS

Church envelopes
Open collections
Easter

ACW
Chancel
York Rectory Fund
Rentals
Interest-House Sales
Pennies

Outreach tg {m'zsv-'sﬁﬁrm tss -:Emminting“’
Donations & Int.
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Christian Education and Worship

The following are e
XC
School and erpts from the letter sent to parents of the children in our Church

show the philosophy behind our teaching and its importance to our Parish life:

Our primary goal in Sunday School at St. John's is
an atmosphere which helps each chi{d to realize thazh:hzylztzoai:eate
important member of the church community. To the extent that we
succeedf we have also gone a long way in teaching the fundamentals of
the Christian faith. The most effective way for Christians of all
ages to appreciate the importance of a loving Christian community,
the rhythms of the church year and the fundamentals of our faith, is
to participate as fully as possible in the weekly liturgy of the
church. Young children are especially open to the visual and musical
elements of the liturgy. Our experience at St. John's during the past
few years has taught us that even the pre-school child, while
frequently appearing inattentive and distracted, absorbs a great deal
that is meaningful to them during the service. As well, despite what
almost all parents feel about how the behaviour of their own
offspring must be distracting to others, the presence of the children
in the service has added energy and richness to our services that
most of our older members appreciate.

NN

e

With this in mind, we encourage children to participate in
the liturgy on a weekly basis by coming into the service during the
offertory and remaining for the consecration and communion, SO that 2
all baptized Christians, regardless of age, can receive the spiritual |
nourishment of the Body and Blood of Christ. Children are welcome to iy
receive Communion if they have been baptized and their parents wish
them to participate in this manner. e : .

Approximately once a month children are welcome to
participate in the entire service and Sunday school classes are not ©
offered on these Sundays. If parents feel that participation of their
child upstairs is not warranted due to age or behaviour problems, a
nursery is provided at all times. : 5 o

We feel that by encouraging children to pagticipate in the
liturgy, they are more likely to grow in the Christian faith and
become committed Christians in their adult life.

Our class divisions and teachers are as follows:

AGE CLASS TEACHERS

Kathy Gower (with help O T
of various volunteers wh
sign up in advance.)

=2 1/2 years. Nursery

7/2-5 years.

=7 years.

—and older

Our Nursery
stories and crafts.

The Pre-sch
put the lesson usualfy = = Ch on tne
the lection used ups§®™ homas
retold using craft af

nding

thel




beginning i
The Primary is geared to

attempts to !amilj..gi::s::: children withO:h:hdei:g:
:1b10. Again, the lesson usually focuses 2 SC
et s similar but more

The Intermediate lesson i e Tate
the children can generally read and write at this ag

v

ARG All of the programmes at:!:elgptugO!:i:;tga_
‘atmosphere, in which the elements © t: e
the children at a level appropriate

s As you can see, the sunday s"hz‘,’iz“:‘ft’w‘m
co-operative effort. We need the support ©- &

and especially you parents.
improvem=nt, please feel free A
 in addition feel free to speak to any
‘Brian, our superintendent. \,"‘N £t
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' Gl b s #;W o
Robert. Winlam and Brian will attend the Annuql Chap el
Cross Monastery, West Park, | New"York'trom une 25 thro
a new Supenor ; ‘the Order.

Robert and Wilham wxll e
visit his parents in Alberta fro Augus

é’. ;
i
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